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Wisconsin AFL-CIO Endorses Neubauer For Wisconsin 
Supreme Court 

 
Stephanie Bloomingdale, President of the Wisconsin AFL-CIO, released the following statement 
announcing the Wisconsin AFL-CIO endorsement of Judge Lisa Neubauer for Wisconsin Supreme 
Court. 
 

"The Wisconsin AFL-CIO is proud to endorse Judge Lisa Neubauer for the Wisconsin state Supreme 
Court. Judge Neubauer will bring a wealth of experience and demonstrated commitment of fairness to 
the court. Every Wisconsinite deserves equal treatment under the law. Judge Neubauer will 
responsibly uphold our democratic traditions and principles."  
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